
Submitter: Kathleen Boylan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB546 

Dear Chair Sollman, Vice Chair Findlay, and members of Senate Energy and 

Environment Committee, 

  

I’m writing today on behalf of Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network (COIN) to 

express strong support for SB 546. COIN is made up of Indivisible groups from 

across Oregon that collaborate to protect democracy and implement progressive 

values through voter outreach and education, campaigns and elections, holding our 

elected leaders accountable, and advocating for legislation that best reflects our 

values.  

 

SB 546 is such a legislation. We support equitable access to healthy food ,water, and 

a toxic free environment for all Oregonians. 

 

More toxic ingredients are put in cheaper products that are marketed towards 

teenage girls, and lower income and communities of color. These toxic ingredients 

include mercury in skin lighteners, and formaldehyde in hair straighteners and 

lotions.These toxins are known carcinogenic.  

 

SB 546 would require that personal care product companies publish all ingredients of 

their products on their websites, and would require the phasing out of most toxic 

chemicals  

 

Please join us in supporting SB 546 

 

Kathleen Boylan 

Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

This template with the COIN logo (above), and the blurb about what COIN is (below), 

can be used for Legislative Testimony on behalf of COIN. If you use this template to 



draft your testimony, the logo will only appear on the first page. Just delete all this 

text and you are good to go.   

  

Remember that your bill must be officially endorsed by COIN before submitting 

testimony on behalf of COIN.   

   

You may modify to blurb a bit to best fit your testimony and writing style. Please send 

a courtesy copy to coinlegteam@gmail.com before you submit.  Here’s an example… 

  

  

  

I’m writing today on behalf of Consolidated Oregon Indivisible Network (COIN) to 

express strong support for SB 1234. COIN is made up of Indivisible groups from 

across Oregon that collaborate to protect democracy and implement progressive 

values through voter outreach and education, campaigns and elections, holding our 

elected leaders accountable, and advocating for legislation that best reflects our 

values.  

  

 


